
Press Release 

The five day workshop on faculty Development programme 

on the topic "Curriculum Delivery Using E-Resources and 

ICT Tools” has been closed on 3 Nov, 2018 . This workshop 

was organized by the Department of Computer Science. The 

objective of this workshop was to enhance the Curriculum 

lectures delivered using expert live video, video lectures, 

online classes, e-books, ICT knowledge and e-library which in 

turn will improve teaching and learning process. The 

workshop was organized under the guidance of Principal, Dr. 

Krishan Kant Gupta and under the leadership of Dr.  Sachin 

Garg, Head Department of Computer Science . Principal, Dr. 

Krishan Kant in his address laid stress on ICT usage he said 

that in modern science and technological societies education 

demands more Knowledge of teacher regarding ICT and skills 

to use ICT in teaching–learning process because this 

knowledge helps a prospective teacher in future for the 

betterment of the students. All the faculty members of college 

were also present there. Various topics were discussed during 

the workshop, such as e-learning, e-books, lectured delivered 

by video, smart-board, power point presentation and e-library 

etc. Ms Pooja Gupta provides training on how to use e-

resources and ICT to all the faculty members. All faculty 

members also showed their enthusiasm and had an Interactive 

session in this workshop. The teachers asked questions and 

got satisfactory answers from experts. The whole event was 

coordinated by Dr. Sachin Garg. 

 

  

 
 


